
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Hi everyone  

I hope that you have been able to stay healthy and warm during this past 
month's cold temperatures that we have been dealing with. If you know other members or even 
your neighbors that are elderly or are not able to get out much, please give them a call and see if 
they are okay or if there is anything that you could do for them. 

Our next scheduled Executive board meeting is scheduled for Saturday March 8th at 10:00 AM, with 
the Membership meeting to follow at 11:00 AM. It would be great to see you there if you can make 
it. We are always looking for any ideas on how we can become more involved with the Community. 
Should we consider something like a Family night for a variety of board games once the weather 
gets better? 

If you enjoy Meat Raffles and might be interested in going to one, please check out our monthly 
calendar. There are quite a few scheduled for the month of March that you may be interested in. Take care for now 
and I hope to see you around. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

 

Commanders Message 

Follow us on face book for updated 

news and events. 

GFLP page : George F. Lamm 



All of the posted Meat Raffles at the George F. Lamm Post are open to 

the public. More information on some of the raffles can be found on our    

website, http://americanlegionpost622.com/newandupcomingevenets 



All Female Flight               
Buffalo-Niagara           

Honor Flight  
October 2025 



https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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